
 

 

 

 

Penang Branch Temporary Closure 

 
Dear Valued Policy Owners and Business Partners, 

 
Kindly be informed that the Penang Branch Office will be temporarily closed on 13 
January 2023 to facilitate the relocation of office. We will resume operations as a 
Self Service Centre on 16 January 2023 at the following address: 
 
No.3-1-08, Queens Residences Q2,  
Jalan Bayan Indah,  
11900 Bayan Lepas,  
Penang. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused for the temporary branch closure.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact our Customer Care Hotline at 03-26033999, e-mail 
us at customercare@tokiomarine.com.my or your servicing agent should you require 
further assistance or clarifications.  
 
 
Thank you.  
 
 
 
The management of Tokio Marine Life Insurance Malaysia Berhad  
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